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Dear Ms. Bacon, 

I own a cabin near Gold Creek in Kittitas County.  

I oppose the rezone and any development of the Mardee Lake property referred to
above.  That area is close to the critical Gold Creek wildlife corridor and the current
restoration plans of Gold Creek.which are designed to benefit fish, wildlife, and the
environment. The development could also negatively impact Gold Creek itself, its
riparian environment, and bull trout and other fishery recovery efforts.   

Thank you, 

Karl Flaccus
Cabin owner in Gold Creek Valley  
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